From: Shane Wiegand <swiegand@ccsi.org>
Date: Thu, Dec 19, 2024 at 3:45 PM
Subject: Build a Better Rochester: Workshop on Advocating for Inclusive Housing RMAPI, EJC, OLH and Reconnect Rochester
To:

Hi There!

You're receiving this email because you attended a workshop we helped facilitate earlier this year on the history of redlining after 1968 and housing density in Greater Rochester and indicated you'd be interested in attending part 2!

Many are voicing that Rochester and Monroe County need more inclusive and affordable housing options. The Rochester-Monroe Anti-Poverty Initiative (RMAPI), Empire Justice Center, Our Local History, and Reconnect Rochester are sponsoring a workshop that will empower you to advocate for change in your community, specifically focusing on increasing "missing middle" housing density and creating stronger, walkable neighborhoods. In this workshop, participants will learn from past and present successes, get the latest updates on work happening in our community, develop key talking points, and have the opportunity to join a coalition to advocate for change.

Space is limited. Participants who have attended a prior workshop with Our Local History will be given preference if we run out of space.

This event will take place on January 14th from 5:00-7:00pm at the St. John Fisher Wegmans School of Nursing (Room 100). Parking is available in Lot F. The St. John Fisher Campus is also served by RTS Bus #11, and there are places where bikes can be locked up near the entrance to the building.

REGISTER HERE

Please reach out with any questions!

Shane

Shane Wiegand
Co-Director Our Local History
ccsi.org/ourlocalhistory
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You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "HousingCART" group.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to Housing-CART+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com.
To view this discussion visit https://groups.google.com/d/msgid/Housing-CART/CAMULnYVpXPUrCFJoi_xPju21%3Dgv-Qex%3DJiv1EHMcrLiBUSfR0g%40mail.gmail.com.
For more options, visit https://groups.google.com/d/optout.
